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Weekly Raw Product Report for 
Week 1 ending July 5, 2014

(Millions of pounds)

DIST.

Processed

Divert
YTD
Total

2014
Est.

2013
TotalWk 1 YTD

NW MI 0.0 0.0 0.0 0.0 118.0 122.9

WC MI 0.0 0.0 0.0 0.0 44.5 60.6

SW MI 0.1 0.1 0.0 0.1 19.0 28.7

NY 0.0 0.0 0.0 0.0 6.0 11.7

OR 0.2 0.2 0.0 0.2 3.0 4.3

PA 0.2 0.2 0.0 0.2 0.9 2.2

UT 0.0 0.0 0.0 0.0 36.0 26.7

WA 1.2 1.2 0.0 1.2 26.0 17.9

WI 0.0 0.0 0.0 0.0 11.0 11.1

Total 1.7 1.7 0.0 1.7 264.4 286.0

Harvest for 2014 has begun!  It is a bit later than normal, but Mother Nature
decides when harvest will begin.

Far West - OR & WA have begun harvest and are quite early this year.  The may lead the
early harvest activities.  Quality in OR is reported as very good and pitting well.

SW MI - A very small quantity of cherries were delivered in week one.  Harvest is a bit
late compared to the norm of SW MI.

PA - A few cherries were received in the 1  week of harvest.  PA is also rather latest

compared to its norm.  

Other areas - No other districts harvested in week 1.  


